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Proposed Effective Upon Approval 
Explanatory Memorandum 

 
 
Weston Insurance Company (Weston) is submitting the enclosed rule filing for Weston’s Wind-Only 
Mississippi Homeowners program. This filing is being submitted with a proposed new business 
effective date of On Approval and renewal effective date of On Approval.  
 
In this filing, we would like to add an additional payment plan option, 10-Pay, for our insureds to 
help ease the financial burden insureds are experiencing due to COVID-19. Weston would like to 
be able to offer this new payment plan on a go-forward basis for new/renewal business as well as 
offer to our insureds on their current policy term regardless of effective date.  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. Thank you for your time and 
attention to this filing. 
 
 


